
 
 

 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families and Community! 

We are back in the swing of things this year and it is time to get up to date on the 
happenings around the district. 

Calendar dates for you: Friday, November 5, is a grading day for teachers, and there 
will be no school for students. Veteran’s Day is November 11 and will be a no school 
day to honor our Veterans. Parent-Teacher Conferences are also coming up on 
November 23-24. There will be evening conferences on the 23rd and no school on the 
24th to accommodate daytime conferences. This leads us to two days off to celebrate 
Thanksgiving on November 25-26. 

Have you heard about our amazing Lowell Volleyball players? They dominated round 
one of the state playoffs against Bonanza. Round two was a match up against Salem 
Academy where the girls fought hard and as always, made us proud! If you see one of 
the awesome Lowell Volleyball players, be sure to congratulate them on their district 
success and making it to the state playoffs. 

Some reminders as we head into cold and flu season: remember to have your kids wash 
their hands often and for at least 20 seconds. If hand washing facilities are not 
available, use hand sanitizer. Cover those coughs and sneezes inside of their elbows to 
not spread the germs. Masks are still required in all indoor locations on the Lowell School 
District Campus. This includes all classrooms, hallways, charter schools, gyms, and when 
riding in buses or vans. While we are still under specific mandates regarding Covid, we 
don’t want to see our students sick for any reason. If they do become ill, please keep 
them at home. If they have a fever over 100.3, vomiting, diarrhea, or other contagious 
symptoms, it is important they do not share those with others.  

Do you have questions about your Jr/Sr High Student’s grades? Please reach out with 
questions or concerns. You are always welcome to contact the teacher to discuss your 
student. We have hit the end of the quarter and it isn’t too late to bring those grades up 
before the semester.  

As always, stay safe, healthy, and kind!  

 


